Transcript of Letter from Dr. Képlan of the University of Calgary

This letter was written on the University of Calgary letterhead by Dr. Kaplan, Director of the
Behavioral Institute of the University of Calgary. The letter was read, with her permission,
during the Melaleuca January 14, 1999 satellite launch to approximately 150 locations across
Canada and the United States. The letter was sent to Frank VanderSloot, President and CEO of
Melaleuca Inc. and read by Melaleuca Vice President, Brian McCarmack.

Dear Mr. VanderSloot;

I am sending this to you personally because it warrants your personal attention. As I believe you
know, I have been involved in the scientific investigation into the effects of a combination of
nutritional supplements on neurological disorders first brought to my attention by Dr. Brian
Cole of the University of Lethbridge.

These supplements involve a combination of several nutritional products which your company
currently manufactures which I am sure you are aware.

Our preliminary investigations have been monitored either by myself or those I work with
which have totally convinced me that what we have uncovered is a discovery of immense
magnitude or importance.

For instance, we have monitored a patient with Chronic Schizophrenia for a period of being on
the supplements, off them and being back on them. She experienced 2 corresponding and
remarkable symptom reversal on and off the supplements.

In addition, we have monitored a Fibro-Myalgia patient who has had complete symptom
remission after many years of suffering. This case study has been submitted to a Medical
Journal for publication.

Also numerous participants of Bipolar Affective Disorder and Depression have now seen
complete symptom remission for a very long period of time approaching three years for some,
as long as they remain on the supplements. It is this latter point that makes our data so
convincing. The results we see cannot be occurring by chance alone. Our results suggest that it
is indeed a deficiency of some elements within the body. Sufficient to say that we are now
pulling all the stops and doing everything we can in moving this research forward so that it can
be presented to the world in a credible format.

There are millions of North Americans suffering from various Central nervous disorders.
Because of the devastating nature of these disorders in the lives of so many we believe we owe
it to humanity to do all in our power to move our research forward.

End of transcript.




